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Thursday 12 December
3pm - 7pm Flat 1 Curry Rise, NW7 1SD 

We are holding a special event in early December to 
thank you for all your time and feedback throughout             
this year and to share and hear your thoughts on    
our final redevelopment design proposal.

There will be fun activities for residents including: 

•	Festive wreath workshops – Must be pre-booked - 
see below. Suitable for adults.  

•	Children’s craft table

•	Music

•	Refreshments 

•	Raffle – ALL households will be entered for a chance 
to win prizes, including hampers and shopping 
vouchers. The draw will take place at 6pm.

We look forward to seeing you there!

To book a spot on our wreath workshops, please scan this 
QR code or contact us using the details overleaf. There will 
be three sessions at 3-4.30pm, 4-5.30pm & 5-6.30pm.
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Come and join us for our end of year event!



Naming the new 
neighbourhood
Thank you to everyone who voted for their 
favourite name for the new neighbourhood.  
We have counted the votes and are pleased 
to announce that the most popular name was 
Millbrook Rise.

We would like to show you how we’ve taken 
resident feedback to develop a visual identity 
for the estate.  

Please come along on Thursday 12 December 
to meet the NHG branding team who are 
excited to show you the options and hear your 
feedback.

Please note that the street names on 
and around the estate will stay the same 
including Curry Rise and Bray Road.

Contact us 
For any queries, please contact:

millhilleast@nhg.org.uk 
0800 731 1619

Resident Steering Group (RSG)   
round up:

We held our regular RSG meeting on Tuesday 
19 November to discuss the outcome of 
the naming vote and the property layouts.  A 
follow up meeting with PRP Architects took 
place on Tuesday 26 November. 

With input from the RSG the property layouts 
and landscaping proposals have been updated.  
The latest design proposals will be presented 
at the public consultation on 12 December.  

Have you moved off 
the estate?  We want 

to hear from you!

The next RSG meeting is set to 
take place in January 2025. 

We are still looking for new members 
and would particularly welcome resident 
representatives who have moved off the estate 
and plan to return. Did you live at 1-23 Curry 
Rise, 2-24 Curry Rise, 49-71 Bray Road & 21-47 
Bray Road?  Please contact us using the details 
below.

What you will see at the event:

Two concept options that propose:

•	Logo

•	Brand colour palette

•	Imagery and brand pattern


